
 
 
TO: Dr. Mike Riggle 
 
FROM: Dr. Rosanne Williamson 
 
RE: 2017-2018 SCHOOL YEAR CLOSING DATE 
  
DATE: May 16, 2018 
 
Recommendation 
 
I recommend that the Board of Education approve the final 2017-2018 school year 
calendar. 
 
Background 
 
The final school calendar is to be submitted to the Regional Office of Education no later 
than the last day of school.  
 
Included in our annual school year calendar are ten “emergency days” intended to be 
used if an emergency, usually weather related, compels us to close both of our schools and 
extend the school year.  Each year the Board of Education is asked to revise the school 
calendar by deleting the unused emergency days and thereby establishing a new closing 
date.   
 
After the makeup of the lost day due to inclement weather the end-of-year calendar is as 
follows: 
 

• The emergency day scheduled for January 12 was not needed, so it became a non-
in-attendance (NIA) day for students  

• February 9 which was an emergency day(ED) due to inclement weather, was made 
up on April 2 as a student attendance day (X)  

• The last day of school for seniors is Friday, June 1 as scheduled 
• Graduation dates for both schools will remain on Sunday, June 3 as scheduled 
• The tentative last day of school for students in grades 9, 10, and 11 is 

Wed., June 6 as scheduled 
 

The final school calendar is to be submitted to the Regional Office of Education no later 
than the last day of school.   
 
 
 
 


